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May 29, 2019 
 
 
Amanda Harper 
517 County Road 18 
Longmont, CO 80504 

Via email: harperdeltufo@earthlink.net 
 
Amanda, 
 
 
The Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) received your complaint 
regarding road concerns on 4/17/2019. Your complaint is recorded in document number 
200447217 and can be reviewed via the “Complaints” link, on our website 
(http://cogcc.state.co.us/).  
 
The actions taken to address your complaint are summarized below.  
 

 On 4/17/2019 a COGCC inspector conducted an inspection of the plugging 
operations taking place to the north of your residence; 

 The inspector observed one active plugging operation and one reclamation 
operation;  

 The inspector did not observe damage to your property, but did observe pot 
holes in the road leading to your residence;  

 The inspector spoke with you and noted you agreed to allow Crestone Peak 
Resources to place a sign on the road in front of her home directing drivers 
not to go beyond that point and directing traffic to the Regnier sites; and 

 The inspector spoke with Carl Rayes from Crestone and he indicated he 
would put up the sign as soon as possible. 

 
COGCC FIRs are available on the COGCC website by via the “Data” link, then selecting 
“Inspection/ Incident” search link, and entering the above referenced FIR number(s) into the 
“document number” search field. 
 
COGCC staff did not identify any violations of COGCC rules that would lead to the issuance of 
a notice of alleged violation (NOAV) related to your complaint. Accordingly, the COGCC has 
closed your complaint. 
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Please note, any subsequent complaints you have filed are still open and will be addressed in 
separate communication.  
 
If you have questions regarding this complaint, you may contact me.   
  
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Megan Adamczyk, Complaint Specialist    
Email: dnr_cogcc.complaints@state.co.us  
Phone: 888-235-1101 


